
 
 

Dr. Ryder Warren, our speaker on July 25th.   
 

Good Day, ladies!  I hope this letter finds you all having a wonderful summer.  
I don’t know about you but this summer has been a whirlwind for me.  My son gradu-
ated from high school in May.  He is getting ready to join his big sister at Texas Tech, in 
less than a month.  Mark and I already have plans to purchase season tickets as we are 
certain the kids will miss us like crazy and want to spend most weekends with us this 
fall…. Not!  Seriously, I don’t know where the time has gone; Taylor and Austin should 
definitely still be little kids. 

 
We had a very nice program meeting last Wednesday, with Guest Speaker Ry-

der Warren.  Thank you to all who were able to attend.  We are looking forward to our 
program meeting on August 15th with Guest Speaker Karen Nicholson.  Your invitation, 
along with her Bio, will be going out soon and I hope you can all make it.  Soon school 
will have started back and we can transition back into our regular meeting schedule.  I 
sincerely hope you each have an opportunity to relax and enjoy the rest of the summer 
break. 

 

Stacy Nelson 
Uptown President 
2012—2013 
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Calendar 
> Aug 15—Karen Nichol-

son—League of Women 
Voters—Program Meet-
ing—Noon—Petroleum 
Club 

> Sep 18—Sgt. Chris 
Fuentes—Self Defense 
Program Meeting—
Noon—Petroleum Club 

>  
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At left, Stacy Nelson, 
President of Uptown 
BPW, Dr. Ryder Warren, 
Superintendent of MISD, 
Debrah Gann, V.P. Up-
town BPW and Tony - 
Dr. Warren’s technology 
assistant. 
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